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This conference provided an ideal opportunity for networking and sharing of 

information relating to proficiency testing. 

My informal communication with others in attendance was a high level of 

satisfaction with the standard of the conference and an intention to attend the 

next conference scheduled in 2017.   

I wish to congratulate Graziela Guslicov, Conference President, the Conference 

Steering Committee and the other members of the International Advisory 

Committee for the successful conference.    
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